Town of Upton, Massachusetts Capital Budget Committee January 22, 2014

Capital Budget Committee

Kenneth Glowacki, Chairman Frank Aniello Jonathan Calianos Thomas Davidson Dave O'Brien

Location: Upton Fire Station

Members in Attendance: Ken Glowacki, Frank Aniello, Tom Davidson, Jonathan Calianos, Dave O'Brien Also in attendance: Town Manager Blythe Robinson and Fire Chief Ron Goodale

The meeting was called to order at 7:11 PM by Ken Glowacki

Topics of Discussion

- Town Manager Blythe Robinson explained the need for a Capital Budget Plan.
- -Chief Goodale presented his plan to purchase a new "Quint" fire truck in 2014, and has looked at prices for both new and used equipment. Chief Goodale has presented his plan to the Board of Selectmen and it is also available to read on the Town's website.
- -Library Renovation-The CBC will meet with the Library Committee at a later date
- -Road Repairs- General discussion of upcoming repairs of roads, bridges and dams in town

-Open Discussion:

- -How often should the Committee meet?
- -Should we visit the Fire Station to look at the trucks that Chief Goodale wants to replace?

The Meeting adjourned at 8:27 PM

These minutes were recorded by Dave O'Brien